
Performance – Based Assessment and Rubrics webinar FAQ 
Follow up to the Performance-Based Assessment 

http://ritter.tea.state.tx.us/sbecrules/tac/chapter228/ch228.html#228.35


 

5. Should I focus my performance-based assessments on just the skills part of a standard, or is 
it better to combine knowledge and skills statements? 

EPPs should consider the intent of the standard when determining how to evaluate it. Once the 
EPP identifies the intent, the EPP can choose the best method to assess their candidates.  

 

6. For a performance assessment to be acceptable to TEA, does it HAVE to have a rubric to 
accompany the assessment?  If so, we have many rubrics that we use – can it be one of the 
rubrics we commonly use? 

When evaluating EPPs for alignment with TAC or in the context of adding a new certificate field 
or class, TEA expects performance assessments to be submitted with an aligned rubric to 
indicate candidate proficiency. If there is not a rubric to evaluate a performance-based 
assessment, it is not possible for TEA to consider and view the standards alignment and 
expected performance levels of the candidate.  


